
 

AOACU NEWS 
 

LUCKY for you AOACU is offering a loan special! 
Receive .25% off the final loan rate* on all loans during the month of March. 

Apply online today. 

This special does not apply to the refinancing of existing AOACU loans. 

Valid through 3/28/24. *The final rate is based on your credit score. 

 

Co-op Shared Branching 

Need to visit a Credit Union in person? 
 
You can access your account at any shared branch location across the 
United States! Visit our website to locate a shared branch near you.  
 

Electronic Ballots for CU Board of Directors 
Board of Director Nominees – 3 year term 
 
Amy Chick (incumbent) 
Amy joined A-O in 2000 and is currently the manager of Corporate Real 
Estate. 
 
Karl Recker 
Karl joined A-O in 2009 and is currently the manager of IT Security. 
 
Trevor Mahoney (incumbent) 
Trevor joined A-O in 2004 and is currently the director of Marketing and Sales. 
 
To vote, visit aoacu.com and login to online banking or login through the 
AOACU mobile app. Please select up to three nominees. 
 



75th Annual Credit Union Meeting 
 
AOACU 2024 annual meeting will be held virtually Tuesday, March 19th at 
10:00 am EST. Please email credit.union@aoins.com if you would like to 
attend the virtual annual meeting. 
 

Mobile Deposit 
APP, SNAP, TAP! 
 
Mobile Deposit is an easy way to deposit your checks from anywhere. It is as 
easy as taking a picture on your phone!   

Visit our website at aoacu.com to view Frequently Asked Questions on 
Mobile Deposit. Download the AOACU app on your mobile device through 
Google Play or the Apple App Store. 
 

Please visit our website at aoacu.com to view our Rates, Become a member, Apply for a 

loan, and much more!  

Remember, Auto-Owners Associates Credit Union will never ask for account information via 

text or email.  If you receive a message that was not initiated by you, or if you are unsure 

whether a message is legitimate, please contact the Credit Union before giving out any 

information. 

    

 


